Monday, March 13, 2023
Re: HB 1532
Members of the Education Committee:

My name is Jon Artz, | live in District 30, and | am a parent who has chosen to enroll my children in Light
of Christ Schools. This letter is in support of 1532. Providing a reimbursement program for qualified
schools for qualified education expenses of program participants will assist and ease the financial
burden of private education. The financial burden of non-public schools or private schools can factor
into the choice decision many families are faced with. | support my tax dollars allocated to public schools
and public education is important. However, | support more choice and assisting with the financial
burden and encourage the passing of HB 1532.

| urge you to vote in favor of HB 1532.
Thank you for your service to the state of North Dakota and for your time on HB 1532.
Jon Artz

Bismarck, ND



